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TAYLORSVILLE ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL COUNCIL SUMMARY

February 24, 2014
The Taylorsville Elementary School Council met in a regular session in the library with the following members present:  1) Crystal Little 2) Natalie Mullins 3) Mindy Druin 4) MariAnn Arnold and 5) Becky Goins 6) Stacy Hieb
The following member was absent:  None
The following individuals were present as guests:  Holly DeVary, Macca Eye, Kay Pence, Kari Santo, Joshua Seabolt, Tracy Sztanya, Anna Twyman, Amber Waller, Becky Wilson
The meeting was called to order at 5:03 p.m.

The Council discussed amendments to the agenda. Technology Plan was moved to present after grade level presentations. Natalie Mullins motioned for approval; Mindy Druin seconded and the agenda was approved as amended.
The January 30, 2014 minutes were reviewed.  Natalie Mullins motioned for approval; Mindy Druin seconded the motion.  The minutes were approved as presented.

No individuals participated in Open Expression.

Kindergarten and First Grade Teams presented.  Ms. Twyman presented a power point for the Kindergarten team discussing Assessments, RTI, Open Computer Lab, and differentiated instruction.  The First grade discussed their success with Reading workshop.  They also discussed how well students are doing with Assessments through conferring.  They are also performing well on unit pre & post-tests.

Mr. Seabolt presented the developed Technology Plan.  The council made changes as necessary and will bring back to the council for approval at the next SBDM meeting.
SBDM council reviewed the Health Room Data and took the information under advisement.  
SBDM council reviewed the Learning Walk Data.  Ms. Arnold explained how it is set up to align with the new evaluation system.  Council took the information under advisement.  
Ms. Mullins presented MAP Data in detail.
Ms. Little discussed the Beta Club Fundraiser request.  Natalie Mullins motioned for approval; Stacy Hieb seconded and the fundraiser was approved.

The council considered the Spring Fling Fundraiser request.  Becky Goins motioned for approval; Crystal Little seconded and the fundraiser was approved.

Ms. Becky Wilson presented the FRYSC Grant for council approval.  Crystal Little motioned for approval of the request, Becky Goins seconded and the request was approved.
The council reviewed the Chorus field trip and the 2nd grade field trip requests.  Becky Goins motioned for approval; Stacy Hieb seconded and the field trip was approved.

The SBDM reviewed the updated budget and took the information under advisement.

The SBDM reviewed the updated enrollment and took the information under advisement.  

The council discussed Agenda Items for March.  The council will consider 3rd grade structure, staffing and budget as allocated from the board.  
The Council adjourned at 6:20 p.m. on a motion by Natalie Mullins; seconded by Crystal Little.
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SCHOOL MISSION STATEMENT

Taylorsville Elementary School promotes a safe, nurturing and rigorous academic community where diverse learners are provided engaging work to ensure their academic and social success.
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